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7th October 2024 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
With Halloween just around the corner, please see the link below for handy tips to keep your 
children safe whilst ‘Trick or Treating.’ 
  
Halloween Health & Safety Tips - HealthyChildren.org 
                                                                                                                 
Best Wishes, 
  
Sally Nichols 
Pastoral & Welfare Team 
 
 

http://www.eotas.org.uk/
https://www.healthychildren.org/English/safety-prevention/all-around/Pages/Halloween-Safety-Tips.aspx#:~:text=Easing%20Babies%20&%20Toddlers%20Into%20Halloween%20Fun:%208%20Tips%20for


 

 
 


